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| am pleased to bring you this first issue of the
NASW Foundation Update, to tell you about what's
happening at the NASW Foundation and why your
involvement is so important.

The Foundation supports NASW's efforts to prepare
social workers to respond to the needs of individuals,
families, and communities, with activities that serve
the practitioner, the profession, and the public.

In this issue, you'll learn about projects to strengthen
practitioner skills, including training workshops
sponsored by the UN Foundation, new training in
oral cancer medication adherence, new standards

of practice for family caregivers, and social work
participation in drug policy reform efforts. You'll see
highlights about leaders in the social work profession
who have been recognized with NASW Foundation
awards, and hear the story of one scholarship
recipient and the difference she will make.

And you can join us in celebrating the first
anniversary of SWPI, the Social Work Policy Institute,
which is helping make the case that investments in
social work reap benefits for the public that are
multiplied many times over.

Each of you plays a role in strengthening NASW
and the NASW Foundation. We are grateful for
all that you do—

With best wishes

COnt

Elizabeth J."Clark, PhD, ACSW, MPH
President, NASW Foundation ® Executive Director, NASW
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The Practitioner

Every year,
more than
500,000 women
and girls die in
pregnancy and
childbirth, with
99% of these
deaths occurring
in developing countries. The World Health Organization reports that
34% of pregnant women worldwide have no skilled birth attendant
present at the time of delivery. NASW was awarded a grant from the
United Nations Foundation for a grassroots education project entitled
“Healthy Families, Strong Communities.” Through this funding, NASW
has held forums to engage social work students and practitioners across
the country to increase understanding of issues relating to reproductive
health, family planning and healthy communities in the U.S. and in

developing countries, and will disseminate information on the topic to
NASW members and the public.

nasw WebEd

Traditional cancer treatments include radiation, chemotheropy, or both,
and are administered in hospitals. New cancer treatments can be taken
orally, which means that patients won’t have to wait in hospitals all day
for treatments — but these regimens can be complicated to understand
and adhere to. Social workers can play a critical role in assisting
patients to overcome barriers and adhere to a safe and effective regimen.
Grant funding to the NASW Foundation allowed NASW to develop
free WebEd course to provide social work practitioners with training
and best practices in this brand new area of health practice.

Social work staff at NASW develop standards and
practice updates in a wide variety of practice areas.
In some cases, NASW Foundation develops
partnerships to support these efforts. In a recent
example, the Foundation worked with the AARP
Foundation and the John A. Hartford Foundation to
support NASW in developing data-based Standards
of Practice for social work practice with caregivers.
The standards were posted on a website and input
was invited from all members, to ensure that best
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